
 

 
         Brussels, 13/6/2006 
 
Dear member of the Press, 
 
International Congress “Wood and Environment”, on September 1st  in Basel. 
 
FEBO has a specific role in the EU Timber Sector, in that sense that it is  the only  organisation 
that  is representing Timber Trade in all its aspects., in what matters the product that it represents 
(logs, sawn timber, wooden products and veneer…)  as well as  what concerns the type of trade : 
FEBO is representing both import and national trade. 
 
Keeping this in mind, the association is organizing its first International Congress, “Wood and 
Environment”.  The event  takes place on September 1st  and the venue is Basel. 
 
We have the kind participation of: 
 

 M. H. Valtanen : Vice-President PEFC International 
 M. K. Wijnendaele : General Secretary EU Panel Federation. 
 M. J. Wall : one of the main contact person of the sector at the EU Commission. 
 M. Heiko Liedeker, Executive Director FSC International 
 M. Andy Roby, UK Timber Trade Federation 

 
Please find attached the details of the program  
  
Summary: 
 
Date : Friday   1 September and Saturday 2 September 
 
Program: Wood and environment 
Friday 1 September 
Congress (for the accompanying partner: visit to Basel and lunch) 
Saturday 2 September 
Visit of the companies KRONOSPAN and KUNG PLATTEN 
 
Price : 

 2 days complete program:: € 200/ participant   :  € 100/ partner 
 Only the  congress and dinner on 1 September : € 150 
 Hotel:  

 double : between €175 and €220/night 
 single  : between €120 and €190 /night 
 
Simultaneous Translation : 
To English, German and French 
 
Registration : at the latest on June 25!  
We kindly invite you as member of the Press and offer you free participation at the congress and 
the lunch.     
Unfortunately, FEBO  cannot take care of your travelling costs.  
May we ask you to specify clearly in your published text that the entrance to the congress is 
strictly reserved to members of the National Timber Federations which belong to FEBO.
    
For further information, contact : Sabine Heyman, deputy General Secretary FEBO at   
32 2 229 32 63 or heyman@nfh.be. 
 
Thank you very much.  
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